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November 2024 

Dear parents/carers 

Poland Trip Information – July 2025 

We are excited to provide further details regarding the upcoming trip to Poland. Please find 
the flight details:  

Airline: Ryanair 

• Outbound Flight – 1st July 2025:  
• 06.30am meet at George Eliot Academy  

o Flight Number: RK2362 
o From: London Stansted (STN) 
o To: Krakow (KRK) 
o Departure: 09.30 
o Arrival: 11:55 

• Return Flight – 5th July 2025: 
• 03.45am coach arrives at George Eliot Academy 

o Flight Number: FR2363 
o From: Krakow (KRK) 
o To: London Stansted (STN) 
o Departure: 22:50 
o Arrival: 00:15  

Pupils are able to have one piece of 10kg hold baggage per person, subject to weight and 
dimension restrictions. Also one piece of hand baggage per person, subject to weight and 
dimension restrictions.  

Cancellation Policy:   

Cancellation before 20th September 2024 – Deposit loss  
Cancellation before 4th December 2024 – Deposit and £110 loss.  
Cancellation after 3rd April – 100% of money loss 
 
I would be grateful in readiness for the trip if you ensure that your child has a valid passport 
with at least 6 months left on it from the date we leave the UK. I would also recommend 
ensuring your child has a valid GHIC card, which can be accessed via the NHS website. 

We hope this information answers any questions you may have about the trip. Please do not 
hesitate to reach out if you require further details or have specific concerns. 

Kind regards 
 

Sophie Smith 
Head of PHSE 
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